COMMUNICATION C31
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Derya Hidir <dhidir@trustflooring.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 1:16 PM

To: defrancesca@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] G Group Major Mackenzie Inc. Application 19T-14V001

This is confirm my strong objection to the subject application at 3812 Major Mackenzie. The proposal
demonstrates an overwhelming disregard for compatibility with the existing community and does not
adhere to the many policies that exist to protect encourage responsibility growth and respect the natural
environment.

There will be strange traffic in the city and it will disrupt the visual structure of the city and make it ugly.
There will be no place to walk in peace around.

| care greatly about our City and will always support its progress when done so in a respectful and fair manner.
This is not about stopping development. Instead, this is more about supporting responsible growth.

Thank you

Derya Hidir

Trust Flooring Group
4965 Steeles Avenue W
MOL 1R4

416-745-8518 EXT 240
dhidir@trustflooring.com
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